
 
5th May 2022 

 
To: 
National Stock Exchange of 
India Limited (Scrip Code: FSL)  
Exchange Plaza,  
Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 051 

BSE Limited (Scrip Code: 
532809)  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 

 

Dear Madam/ Sir, 
 
Sub: Declaration of Audited Standalone and Consolidated financial results for 

the quarter and financial year ended 31st March 2022 (Q4 FY2021-22) and 
Outcome of the Board Meeting  

 

We refer to our letter dated 5th May 2022 on the captioned subject and wish to 
inform the following typo error in the Press Release attached to the Financial 
Results quarter and financial year ended 31st March 2022: 
 
• Under the head - Financial Highlights for Quarter Ended March 31st, 2022, 

please read “Revenues as Rs. 15,439 million (US$ 205.5 million), 5.5%     
Y-o-Y and 3.1% in CC instead of Rs. 15,493 million” as mentioned in the 
earlier release. 

 
You are kindly requested to take the above on record. 
 
 
Thanking you, 
For Firstsource Solutions Limited 
 
 
 
Pooja Nambiar 
Company Secretary  
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